
 

 

Dear TOPHOTELS Team, 

 

We want to  thank you for our joint webinar on the TOPHOTELS platform on September 28,2022. 

It was a great opportunity to take a part in the autumn exhibition, thank you for the excellent 

organization of this event. 

Given chance to discuss topical issues and network with leading industry experts, an opportunity to 

share the latest hotel news and plans for the upcoming season. 

 

We look forward to a long and successful working relationship. 

 

  

 

Sincerely, 

MARINA MIROSHNIKOVA 

Assistant Director of Sales – Russia & CIS  

HILTON MALDIVES AMINGIRI RESORT & SPA 

 

 


